
 
 
 
Wednesday, October 4, 2023 

 
We respectfully acknowledge that we are on the traditional lands of the Coast Salish, 
Snohomish, and Tulalip Peoples. 
 

• Looking forward to the spooky season? Want to learn how to handmake costumes and 
props for this Halloween? Then join Cosplay Club, a student interest group that values all 
things cosplay. There will be a meeting in the cafeteria after school today from 2:10 to 
3:20. Make sure you're there! 

• ALERT! ALERT!  The Harbor Coffee House is coming to you this week!  Stop by, say hi, 
and try our fun fall specials!! We are located in the cafeteria.  

• Hey Seagulls! Robotics is hosting our first official all-team meeting! Whether you're 
excited to build some competition-ready robots, grow a business team, or learn how to 
code, robotics has it all! We would love to have you join our meeting and see what it's like 
being a part of an awesome team. If you're interested, our meeting will be Thursday, 
October 5th from 2-6pm in Mr. Flatmo's room E200. Hope to see you there! 

• Whether it's digital games, cards, or tabletop RPGs, Gaming Club has your back.  Come to 
S-102 on Mondays for the gaming experience.   Bragging rights if you can beat Sandwick at 
chess. 

• Are you a future author? A novelist? A poet? A writer of any sort? You should join the 
Authors Anonymous club! We meet after school in room A331 every Wednesday, starting 
today! We will compose and edit works in progress, use guided writing prompts, discuss 
and workshop our writing, and make progress toward writing goals with Mr. Melum. Join 
Authors Anonymous! 

• Seagulls its time for all of the homecoming festivities, including tailgate! Tailgate this year 
is on Friday October 13th from 5:30 to 6:45pm under the covered area between the 
baseball field and football field! Come eat and hang out with everyone before heading over 
to your homecoming football game!  

• Hey Seniors! Representatives of various colleges and universities are scheduled to visit 
EHS this fall. To find out what schools are coming and when they will be here, make sure 
you are checking Naviance under the Colleges tab. Click on College Visits and register for a 
presentation. You will be sent a pass the day of the presentation to attend. Questions? See 
Mrs. Selders in A107.   

• If you are a senior interested in working on cars after high school, make sure and stop by 
GEAR UP in the College & Career Center to pick up a field form to attend this year’s 
‘Automotive College and Career Fair’ on Friday, November 17. We will be heading to the 
Lumen Field Events Center to check out new car and truck dealerships and community 
colleges in Western Washington who offer auto tech training programs. Space is limited so 
don’t wait to stop by room A107 for a form. 

• Let’s get excited for a night on the town seagulls! The Homecoming dance is on October 
14th at 7pm in the Gym. Tickets are $15 with ASB, $20 without, and $30 for an outside 
guest. Tickets are FREE if you are on free and reduced lunch, as long as you pick it up at 
the treasurer’s office before October 12th. If you plan on taking an outside guest, the forms 
are due this Friday, OCTOBER 6th! We can’t wait to see you there! 

 
Today in sports 

• Boys tennis at Snohomish at 3:30 

• Cross Country at Jackson at 3:45 

• Girls volleyball at Marysville-Pilchuck at 7:00 
 

Pledge of Allegiance 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


